Kansas Association of Plant Facility Directors (KADPF) is offering 16 scholarships this year valued at $2,000 each.

In order to qualify their parent or guardian must work for an educational facility in Transportation, Food, Custodial,
Grounds or Maintenance Services. There will be 12 Academic Awards and 4 Technical Awards. The deadline for these
scholarships is 2/15/2020. For more information on the scholarships please visit http://kadpf.org/scholarships/

Please feel free to forward this message to your counselors, and facility support staff and/or anyone you wish. We are
beyond excited to be awarding $32,000 worth of scholarships this year.

Sincerely,
Chris Crockett


http://kadpf.org/scholarships/

